
In the following pages, you will find: 
 

1. A letter of thanks dated December 19, 2020 from Meenakshi Sharma, 
principal of Gamru Village School detailing the expenditures of this grant. 
The grant covers 9 new smart phones, the repair of one student’s phone, 
new SIM cards, recharging of these 10 SIM cards for one year and 
recharging of an additional 12 SIM cards of other students who already 
owned cell phones. 
 

2. Several pages of receipts corresponding to the itemized principal’s list. 
Please note that the SIM card recharging is 3,600 rupees per phone per 
year and the principal will have the 22 SIM cards charged throughout the 
year as required.  
















